
Album:  Timeline Photos
Record ID: 20180910South-Carolina-State-ParksPhotos52748_10156784711558166

South Carolina State Parks is preparing to implement Governor McMaster’s orders for evacuation
due to Hurricane Florence, and will be working closely with each of our parks affected, to ensure
the safety of our visitors and staff. All reservations impacted by these evacuation orders will be
notified by email. More information will be posted on SouthCarolinaParks.com as conditions
change. For up-to-date Hurricane Florence information please visit www.SCEMD.org. Thank you
for your understanding and patience during this time.

Account: South Carolina State Parks Content type: Facebook Page - Photos

South Carolina State Parks
at 23:41:49 on 9/10/2018 UTC

http://www.SCEMD.org./

